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Request for Proposals 
Walkway Repair 

 
Gilford Fire-Rescue Department is requesting proposals for the replacement of the front 
walk-way located at 39 Cherry Valley Rd, Gilford New Hampshire.   
 

Proposals submitted by the vendor must be specific in terms of method of construction 
and specification of materials used.  All vendor/dealer contact information must be 
included. 

 
Gilford Fire-Rescue will thoroughly review each proposal submitted and reserves the 
right to select or reject any proposal regardless of price. 

 
General Scope: 

 
This scope of work for this project will consist of replacement of the existing walk-way 

at the Fire Station. The removal of the current concrete slabs will be completed by the 
Town of Gilford DPW prior the project start. The vendor will be required to complete 
the excavation, preparation, installation of pavers, edging to grass area, loam and 

hydro-seeding as needing. The project also requires granite curbing at the transition 
from administration parking lot to the sidewalk.  The vendor should submit proposals 
for all materials.    

 
 
Required Specifications: 
 

Detailed explanation of surface preparation, installation, and materials used is required. 
Pavers to be used shall resemble the Town Hall building in design and color. 
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Cutting of the pavement, industry standard granite curb installation including concrete 
of both side shall be outlined in the detailed explanation. Asphalt patch shall be the 

responsibility of the contractor. Parking lot striping will be completed by the Town of 
Gilford.   

Dig safe shall be the responsibility of the contractor.  
Detailed warranty information shall be submitted with this proposal.   
 

 
RFP Advertisement 

 
 Gilford Fire-Rescue is accepting proposals for replacement of the exterior 

walkway surrounding the administration wing of the fire station. Proposals will be 
accepted until April 15, 2019 at 1600 hrs, when they will be opened.  The best 
proposal will be chosen on April 16, 2018 at 0815 hrs.  The proposal should be 

addressed to or dropped off at Gilford Fire-Rescue, 39 Cherry Valley Road, 
Gilford, NH, 03249. It may also be e-mailed to:  scarrier@gilfordnh.org   
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